
I'm happy to learn that HB 2927 has finally been scheduled for a work session on Thursday. I completely support 

this bill and have sent numerous postcards in the past to the OR legislature asking them to support the National 

Popular Vote. Please pass this bill quickly and get it moving! Let's show the country that Oregon is behind a true 

and legitimate vote rather than the old ways of the electoral college that have resulted in our current presidency. 

 

Please do what you can to keep this bill moving through the House and the Senate. I appreciate your efforts. 

 

Jill Enriquez 

Beaverton, OR 

 


